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KDA, K-State to Host Mixer Efficacy Training 
 
The Kansas Department of Agriculture and Kansas State University Grain Science Industry program are partnering to
host mixer efficacy training Thursday, Nov. 7, 2013, at the International Grains Program Conference Center in
Manhattan, Kan.  The conference begins at 9:00 a.m.  

The training will focus on the importance of mixer efficacy in manufacturing consistent, high quality feed. Information
on the importance of mixer efficacy, how to measure mixer efficacy, factors which affect mixer efficacy and strategies
for improvement will be covered. Participants will also have hands-on training at the K-State feed mill during the class.

Employees and management with feed manufacturing responsibilities, including farm feed manufactures such as
feedlots, dairies and vertically integrated feed mills are invited to attend.

Interested parties should RSVP to Sarah DeDonder, sarah.dedonder@kda.ks.gov or (785) 862-0108, before
November 1, 2013. For more information about the training, view the event flyer.
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